
 

 

 
CAPITAL IMPROVEMENT COMMITTEE 

MINUTES OF MEETING 
OCTOBER 20, 2010 

 
The meeting was called to order at 6:35 pm. 
 
Members present: Councilor Matt Kelly and Councilor Judith Pfeffer 
 
Also present were: Town Administrator Jeff Nutting, DPW Director Robert Cantoreggi 
 
The DPW Director requested use of existing funds to purchase a used sander and a new 
lawn mower, including trading in the old lawn mover. After discussion, the vote was 
taken to approve the purchase. 
 
Vote:  2-0 
 
Meeting Adjourned at 6:50 pm 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Jeffrey Nutting 
 


